News Release
CITY BRUSH PICKUP

The City of Crystal City would like to take this opportunity to announce brush
 collection.  This is one of the 2 collections the city has per year and the city 
will be collecting brush beginning October 18, 2023 and ending November 1, 2023.

This clean-up will follow regulations set forth in the City of Crystal City Ordinance Code Section 42-7 (b) recently amended by City Council on January 16, 2018 in a duly posted regular session.

1. Items shall be placed at property line curb, preferably where household garbage is collected.
1. Limbs and branches must be cut into lengths and tied into bundles not larger than 2 ½ feet in height, 2 ½ feet in width, and four feet in length; and
1. Stone, broken concrete and debris from construction demolition or lot clearing will not be picked up.

This clean-up will be for brush ONLY.

City crews will NOT pick up mixed loads of brush and household garbage.  This service is provided only once to each household.  Any other brush or household garbage that is set on curb will be the responsibility of the homeowner.  Do not place items such as tires or car batteries on curb as these items will not be picked up.  Failure to comply is a violation of City Code and may result in a warning or citation by City Code Enforcement Officer.  

If you have any question, please 830-374-3477 Monday-Friday between the 
hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.
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